
In October, we updated
residents, neighbours and the

wider community on the
revised masterplan for New

Barnsbury. We are now
holding two further sessions

to report back on the
feedback we received and to
consult on the latest designs

and plans for the new homes. 

New Barnsbury
Masterplan Update 

Join Newlon and Mount Anvil
to see the latest plans 

Join us in the Barnsbury
Community Centre on:

Tuesday 10th December 

4 pm - 7.30 pm

Saturday 14th December

10 am - 1.30 pm

Indicative image of Barnsbury from the 2022 consented scheme

Get in touch

If you can’t make it to our sessions or
have any questions, please contact us:

best@newlon.org.uk

020 8709 9172

www.betterbarnsbury.org.uk


